
Fall Traffic Update

Sustainability for UCI’s All-Graduate Commencement

Coolest Schools: No. 1 in Transportation

Welcome back, Anteaters! As the 2014-15 academic year 
begins, traffic flow around the campus will increase, so 
give yourself extra time to get to campus. To minimize the 
impact on your commute, avoid left turns where possible 
and use secondary entrances to parking structures.  

We endeavor to minimize traffic impacts and delays to 
your daily commute by stationing traffic directors at key 
on campus intersections. If you experience unexpected 
delays, please call (949) 824-2691. Thank you for your 
patience and cooperation in helping maintain a safe 
transition into this new school year.  
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UCI Transportation was proud to be part of the All-Graduate Commencement on June 14, 2014, at 
Angel Stadium of Anaheim. To get a behind the scenes look at what it took to get UCI to Anaheim, 
please click the video below.

UCI Transportation is proud to be recognized by Sierra magazine as the No. 1 "Coolest School" in 
the transportation category for the second year running. This recognition showcases how the 
university community embraces sustainable transportation to decrease both the number of cars on 
campus and the creation of harmful emissions. UCI placed No. 1 overall in its annual ranking of 
America's greenest colleges; it is the fifth consecutive year the campus has placed in the Sierra 
Club's top 10.

Emergency Gas Delivery
UCI Transportation now offers emergency gas delivery! We will provide a gallon of gas for any 
Anteater on campus who has run out of gas. Simply call (949) 824-VIPS (8477), and one of our 
trained members will come out and assist you.

As a reminder, our complimentary Motorist Assist Program also provides support if you need a 
jumpstart, lock yourself out of your car, or need tire sealant. To learn more about the services 
offered, visit: http://www.parking.uci.edu/services/campus/vips.cfm.

Summer Maintenance Program Completion
Thank you for your patience during our annual summer maintenance. In preparation for the new 
school year, our UCI Transportation maintenance crew slurry-sealed more than one million square 
feet of asphalt in 21 parking lots around campus. In addition, our crew replaced signage and trash 
bins, painted, and performed gate arm maintenance. Should you notice needed repairs in the field, 
please contact Dina Ochoa at (949) 824-0035.

uciRIDEtoberfest: A Festival of Bikes

UCI Transportation is excited to present the first 
ever uciRIDEtoberfest: a festival of bikes, good 
food, and fun. Join us for the celebration on 
Tuesday, October 21, through Thursday, October 
23, at Aldrich Hall Flagpoles, where you can race 
adultsized tricycles, buy used bikes, eat delicious 
German food, and win prize drawings. A free 
outdoor movie event showcasing the Guardians of 
the Galaxy will cap off the festivities at the ARC 
Fields on Friday, October 24. Visit bike.uci.edu for 
more information.
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https://vimeo.com/107650941
http://www.octa.net/Rideshare/Promotions-and-Events/Rideshare-Week-2018/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6JR96Z7
https://twitter.com/UCIParking



